
RECREATION BOARD                                               JULY 12, 2022 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Julie LaRue, Chairman 

Nathan Thomas 

Tim Thompson 

Jeff Gerbasi (absent) 

David Allen (absent) 

Bryan Meck (absent) 

 

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began at 6:25 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

The Recreation members voted “aye” to approve the June 14, 2022 minutes. 

 

SUMMER RECREATION: 

 

Mr. Cain said that the summer recreation program is off to a good start and the children are 

having fun. The first week there were 220 children, the second week there were 215 children. 

Field trips have begun with a bounce house and next week they will have Tornado Tee’s. 

 

JULY 3 CELEBRATION: 

 

The July 3 celebration was well attended and went very well. The fireworks show was excellent. 

Mr. Cain said that he is hoping to add more vendors next year.   

 

BUDGET: 

 

Mr. Cain said that the budget for next year is due by August 14, 2022.  The members discussed 

where they may need to increase cost such as employee wages and the cost of hiring buses.   

 

The members voted “aye” to adjourn the meeting at 7:05 PM. 

 

The next meeting will he held on August 9, 2022 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 

 

 

 


